
Kolva, Patti

From: Fulton, Valerie <vfulton@basd.net>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 10:59 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia

“II’Subject: Proposed immunization regulations Lb.O L :-

Hello,

As a school nurse in charge of a middle school I implore you to change the regulations to dispose of the
provisional period. Many parents wait until the very last minute to get these immunizaions exposing their
children to possibly deadly diseases. We have several children each year who go beyond the 8 month
provisional period because they have called in and state they have appointments for their children after the 8
month mark. They have been sent many reminders stiil have not taken their children for these state mandated
immunizations.

This would require additional end of the year groundwork for 6th graders but would save an immense amount
of time, paperwork, and money for the future. This would amount to great monetary savings of postage and
paper for 7th grade students.

Thank you for your time!

Valerie Fulton

Valerie Fulton, RN BSN
Certified School Nurse
Bellefonte Middle School, x5005
Bellefonte Elementary, x2104
and Marion Walker Elementary, x2303
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